
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

Our Water Superintendent, Wayne Studebaker, has announced his retirement effective July 3, 

2023, after 41 years of service to the Town of Yorktown.  We need to appoint his successor. 

 

 

Proposal: 

James (Jamie) Mixell has been working under Wayne as a certified Water Operator for several 

years after transferring from YPD.  Jamie has been a Town employee since 1998.  He holds both 

the DSM and WT2 water licenses which are necessary.  We propose appointing Jamie as Water 

Superintendent effective June 22 for the remainder of 2023. 

 

 


